Weather Technology and Services

March 29, 2007

Mr. Scott Orbach, President **EZGSA** P.O. Box 30406 Bethesda, MD 20824-0406

Dear Scott:

EZGSA did an excellent job supporting Short & Associates to get on both the Professional Engineering Services (PES) and the Mission Oriented Business Integrated Services (MOBIS) GSA schedules. When we started the effort you assigned Jack Eisenstein to work with us every step of the way. Jack did a fine job and was knowledgeable and responsive throughout. Initially Jack worked with us to get the administrative basics out of the way (e.g., CCR, VETS registration). When that was completed we worked on the technical and pricing proposals - and they were very professionally done. What really impressed me was that if Jack didn't have the answer to issues that arose he'd go back to EZGSA experts and got them resolved rapidly.

There was quite a lot of work involved in completing the two separate GSA proposals. However, both proposals went through GSA with very few questions and only limited negotiations, so the result clearly justified the effort that went into it. Please pass on my personal appreciation to Jack and others at EZGSA that contributed to this successful outcome. Good job, well done!

Sincerely.

Tel: 301-652-6510

Fax: 301-652-6531 E-Mail: sshort@compuserve.com